From: Jaan Laaman - anti-imperialist political prisoner Date:
3/18/10

Sister Efia, I just received the information on the upcoming UPR. I
certainly want to be included in the reporting, as a long held
political prisoner. With time short, I will just give you a brief
update on my situation. I am in my 26th year of captivity. In 2008,
I began my last consecutive sentence (53 years from the U.S.
District Court for the Eastern District of NY {Brooklyn} -
conspiracy to force the U.S. government to end its war policy and
bombing conspiracy). I am now being held in the U.S. penitentiary
in Tucson, Arizona. I have parole eligibility in about 8 years. I will
be 62 years old this weekend. While the BOP and U.S. government
overall, does not recognize p.p.'s, they officially list me(us) as
'domestic terrorists'. I have one co-defendant left in prison - Tom
Manning, who is in the U.S. pen. in Coleman, Florida. All my
other co-defendants (Ohio-7) have been paroled years ago, except
for Richard Williams, who died in prison in 2005. Jericho has
information on me as well. Jaan Laaman Jaan Laaman (10372-016)
U.S. Penitentiary P.O. Box 24550 Tucson, AZ 85734’



